| note there is an agenda item for a proposal by Mansirin for lands just North West of George on Innis
Lake,

| am very concerned about this development as it is directly North of my home on Innis Lake.

The impact to the area will be a negative one. We already have heavy traffic as Innis Lake is used as a
bypass from Airport Road to avoid Town.

We have 2 new developments both North amd South of Airport Road and Old Church. These
developments will put a strain on our community, we do not have space for the added traffic or

people. The development behind Foodland keeps on expanding and | don't see anything but more
homes added. These developers put in a parkette that does not even accommodate 25% of.the
population in that subdivision and we continue to allow them to build more homes without contributing
to real parks, Town squares, sports space, etc. We are starting to look like a concrete jungle.

This particular piece of land is not part of the Development Plan for Caledon or the Region of Peel. |
would ask that a series of public meetings be permitted to allow the public to voice their concerns.

We are bursting at the seams, we are depleting our Greenspaces and creating an eyesore of homes
stacked too closely to each other and overflow of cars and work vehicles parked in our steerts both day
and night.

This development is not needed and should not be permitted.

Please add this email to the public record for Tuesdays meeting. | would like my name added to the list
to receive correspondence on this matter.

Thank you, Joanna Valeriani



